
From: ENERGY STAR [whatshappening@energystar.gov]

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2005 11:28 AM

Subject: ENERGY STAR Display Unit Labels - Printing Options

Dear ENERGY STAR Partners and Stakeholders:


The U.S. Department of Energy would like to provide partners with additional information about printing options for 

the new ENERGY STAR display unit labels for windows, doors, and skylights. 


Partners should purchase labels through a local or national supplier of their choosing. For your convenience, the 

Department has compiled a list of label vendors who anticipate multiple orders of display unit labels from a variety of 

customers and have indicated that they will offer labels with reduced first-time costs: 


Belmark Inc.

Contact: Lisa Pelletier

Phone: 920 336-2848

E-mail: lisap@belmark.com 


Moore Wallace, an RR Donnelley Company

Contact: Jim Hamman

Phone: 574 232-7013

E-mail: jim.hamman@rrd.com


The Department does not specifically endorse any label vendor and encourages all partners to seek multiple bids before 
making a final selection. (Label vendors wishing to be added to the listing should email windows@energystar.gov ). 

Whatever vendor is chosen, partners will need to review the Display Unit Labeling Guidelines For Manufacturers and 
Retailers to select the appropriate label(s) and use the official label templates. The guidelines and templates are 
available on the ENERGY STAR Web site at: http://www.energystar.gov/windows (click on "Partner Resources" in the 
right margin). 

Questions may be addressed to Stephen Bickel, D&R International, at sbickel@drintl.com or (301) 588-9387. 
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